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From: Lisa Normandin <lnormandin@lunenburgma.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 2:37 PM
To: 
Subject: 148 Hemlock Drive

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed

 
A permit was issued for a 16x20 addition in June of 2022.  According to our online portal this permit has 
not been closed out. 
 
 
The Secretary of the Commonwealth has ruled that email is a public record.  

 You don't often get email from lnormandin@lunenburgma.gov. Learn why this is important  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


